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Dear Sirs,

I understand you are revisiting the Stonehenge A303 scheme.

I believe you have not properly addressed concerns such as those raised by the 2021
World Heritage Committee   into account nor have you fully assessed
alternative routes less damaging to the World Heritage Site such as a southern bypass
route which would be cheaper even if there might be some problems with it, or a longer
tunnel which would reduce impact on the World Heritage Site.

I would urge you to explore less damaging alternatives, since this site is irreplaceable.

kind regards,
Ken Grayling




